

EDC COB <edc.cob@edcgov.us>

Highway 50 improvements in the Camino area

1 message

Marian Washburn <mewash@hotmail.com> To: "edc.cob@edcgov.us" <edc.cob@edcgov.us> Mon, Aug 12, 2019 at 11:56 AM

re: Agenda item #13, Legistar #19-0996

I wish to add my whole hearted support of the improvements, including roundabout, on Highway 50 in the Camino area agendized for the 8/13/19 BOS meeting. These improvements are decades overdue. The current configuration was built for a previous century and a completely different set of circumstances. I am grateful that State tax money is finally being spent on this highly needed safety project.

Please do not let the small and vocal group of constant contrarians dictate the negation of the persistent work of so many people to improve the highway.

Thank you,

Marian Washburn